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Tomorrow morning at 8:30 AM the God's Hope for America pilgrimage will make a stop at the Fort 

Lincoln national memorial (Won Jon). We will offer prayers for members who ascended during the last 

50 years. 

 

We have the names of all those who are buried in Fort Lincoln; however anyone who would like their 

ascended family members anywhere to be mentioned in prayer are invited to send the names in by 6 

o'clock tomorrow morning. 

 

Sorry for the short notice, but this inspiration was given to me by God just a handful of hours ago. 
 
 
 
 


